
 

Principal—Mrs. Harriet Tomporowski 

Vice-Principal—Mrs. Sylvia Delisle 

Phone 306-763-7494 

https://vm.srsd119.ca 
vmps@srsd119.ca 

https://www.facebook.com/vmpsprincealbert/ 

REMINDER: 
Warning Bell 8:35 am  

Classes begin at 8:40 am 

 

December   
2020 

SUN    MON     TUE     WED     THU    FRI SAT 

  1 2 3 4 
Mon/Wed 

Kindergarten 

5 

6 7 8 9 10 11 
Tue/Thu 

Kindergarten 

12 

13 14 
 

Christmas 
Socks day 

15 
 

Christmas 
Sweater day 

16 
 

Winter-wear 
Wednesday 

(toques, mitts, scarves) 

17 
 

Santa’s Workshop 
(Elf, Santa, or  

Reindeer attire) 

18 
Mon/Wed 

Kindergarten 
 

Flannel Friday 
(Flannel clothes  

Or PJs) 
 

 

19 

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 

27 28 29 30 31   

Christmas Break - December 19—January 3.  
Back to classes  - Monday, January 4, 2021. 

Have a safe and happy holiday season! 



 

DID YOU KNOW Vincent Massey has a Facebook page???   

Don’t forget to LIKE our page – Vincent Massey Public School Prince Albert.  It will keep you up-

dated with various activities happening in our school.  In the month of November, we ran a Virtual 

Meet the Staff BINGO.  Please complete your orange BINGO cards and return them to school for 

your chance to win a $25 gift card to a local business!   

Draw date is Friday Dec. 4th!!Our December Family Challenge will be coming out soon so be sure 

to check our Facebook page the week of Dec. 7-11th for all the details!    

Principal’s Message: 
 

On behalf of the Vincent Massey teachers we would like to give a huge shout out to 
our parents and care givers for making themselves available for phone inter-
views.  It was a new method but it achieved great results!  Our teachers enjoyed 
celebrating successes and sharing future goals and plans.   
 

Our caretakers, staff, and students have been working together to continue to 
maintain a safe learning environment.  We are so impressed with each person’s 
commitment to following the safety procedures and protocols that we have imple-
mented.  We continue to have safety as our number one priority.  Thank you for 
trusting us! 
 

Our music teacher, Ms. Pam Cochet, has a special treat planned for all families with 
children in grades kindergarten to grade 4.  We think you will be impressed when 
you see the final result! 
 

Thank you to all of the families that participated in our Facebook activity Bingo and 
thank you to Ms. Finch for planning it.  I hope you enjoyed getting to “meet” our 
staff through their pictures and profiles.  If you have family or friends that are not 
yet following our FB page please encourage them to do so. 
 
On behalf of our VM students and staff, we want to wish you a wonderful holiday 
season.  Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 
 

Stay safe. 
 

Mrs. Tomporowski & Mrs. Delisle 


